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ARE YOU BEING CALLED TO THE 
PERMANENT DIACONATE? 

Do you feel called to do something special for your 
Church? If so a vocation to the Permanent Diaconate 

might be something that you are being called to. 
The Office of the Permanent Diaconate is asking that 

interested men attend one of the Information Nights to 
begin exploring a vocation the Permanent Diaconate.  

The Information Nights will be held on  
Thursday, March 2—St. Elizabeth, 

Mother of John the Baptist 
 

Tuesday, March 7—Miraculous Medal Shrine, Perryville 
 

Thursday, March 9—Assumption, O’Fallon MO 
 

Thursday, April 6—Cardinal Rigali Center 
 

All meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Wives of men considering this vocation are strongly en-
couraged to attend. For more information or to reserve 
a spot at the meeting, please contact the Office of the 

Permanent Diaconate at 314.792.7431.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
PARENT SESSION 

The parent meeting for any student pre-
paring to receive First Holy Communion 
this spring is Monday, February 13, at 
7 PM in Church. It is vitally important 

that at least one parent of each child attend the ses-
sion. If you have any questions please contact, Karen 
Rychlewski, 739.0230, krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org 

LADIES CLUB MONTHLY MEETING 
Tuesday, February 14, 7:00 p.m. Come and enjoy an 
evening of fun and friendly conversation. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone both old members 
and new members. 
 

SOCIAL JUSTICE 
February is Black History Month 

“...All that I am saying is simply this, that all life is inter-
related. We are caught in an inescapable network of 
mutuality, tied in a single garment of destiny. So that 
whatever affects one directly, will affect all indirectly.” 

~ Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Commencement Address at 

Oberlin College, 1965 
 

“Those who deny freedom to others deserve it not for 
themselves.”                                               ~Abraham Lincoln 
 

STEPHEN MINISTRY 
"If you choose, you can keep the commandments, they 
will save you; if you trust in God, you too shall live..."  

~ Sirach 15:15 
 

You may ask yourself...'What does keeping the 
commandments have to do with life struggles?' 
As we struggle to get through our own life prob-
lem(s)...are we considering the command-
ments? Perhaps we should consider them and 
reflect on the 'why' and the 'how.' In all circum-
stances, we are called to keep the commandments, yet 
He allows us freedom to say 'yes' or 'no.' We have a 
team of specially selected trained men and women who 
have answered the call to help those who struggle to get 
through life issues. The Stephen ministers share...caring 
listening, gentle guidance, no judgment, confidentiality; 
key ingredients for you who look for help in their strug-
gles with life problems. Consider calling the Stephen 
Ministry, 739-0230, ext. 130, and leave a confidential 
message. Perhaps your assigned Stephen minister will 
guide your way to wholeness as you find yourself keep-
ing the commandments with peace in your heart. 

CUB SCOUTS 
 

PLEASE HELP SEND A HOLY SPIRIT CUB SCOUT 
TO SUMMER CAMP, 

by purchasing a $5 Camp Card in the Parish Hall. 
 

Holy Spirit Cub Scouts get to keep 50% of sales. 
They will be available after all masses February 11-
12, 18-19, March 11-12, and 18-19. Each Camp Card 
has a snap-off, one-time use coupon for $5 off a $50 
purchase at Shop N’ Save, as well as coupons for Six 
Flags, Dick’s Sporting Goods, Gander Mountain, 
Rally’s, Denny’s, Papa John’s, Smoothie King, Fire-
house Subs, SkyZone, & 5 more. Shop N’ Save shop-
pers, please consider buying a card every week. You 
spend $5 for the Camp Card, & recoup your $5 with 
the coupon on your next shopping trip. 

THIS IS FREE MONEY for our Holy Spirit Cub Scouts.  
THANK YOU!!!  
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Coping with Grief and Loss 
 
 

	

Grief is a natural response to loss; the more signiϔicant the loss, the 
more intense the grief. Whatever your experience, mourning the loss 
can feel very lonely. Even though we stand before a great mystery, we 
do not stand alone; without hope; or without something to offer. Shar-
ing your sorrow with others who have experienced similar losses can 
help. 
 

Consider	joining	a	Grief	Support	group	at	Holy	Spirit	Parish	for	an	ini-
tial	8-week	sojourn	with	others	who	are	mourning	a	loss.	After	com-
pleting	the	8-week	journey,	resources	will	be	available	for	continued	
support.	 The	 group	will	meet	 on	 Friday	 evenings	 from	 7–8:30	 p.m.	
beginning	 February	 24,	 in	 the	 St.	 Lawrence	 Room	 of	 the	 Resource	
Center.	There	is	no	cost	for	the	session.	Please	complete	the	form	be-
low	and	return	it	to	the	Parish	Ofϐice	by	February	21.	
Call	Karen	Rychlewski	at	739.0230,	Ext.	117,	for	more	information.	

	
Grief Support Registration 

 

Name ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Holy Spirit Parish 
3130 Parkwood Ln. 

Maryland Heights, MO  63043 
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Middle School 
Trivia Night 

Where:   Holy Spirit Parish Hall 
  3130 Parkwood Lane 
  Maryland Hts, MO 63043 
 

Who:  List participants & contact phone #: 
 
 1_________________________________ 
 
 2_________________________________ 
 
 3_________________________________ 
 
 4_________________________________ 
 
 5_________________________________ 
 
 6_________________________________ 
 
 7_________________________________ 
 
 8_________________________________ 
 
 9_________________________________ 
 
10________________________________ 

Calling all 5th to 8th Grade Students!!!! 
You are all invited to Holy Spirit’s annual  

Saturday February 18, 2017 

Things to know: 
 

Reserve a single seat or a table of 10 
 

$10.00 per person includes admission, pizza 
& drink 

 

Prizes award for Top performing, & best deco-
rated tables. 

 

Heads & tables, Mulligans, 50/50 & basket 
raffles are available for purchase  

 

Doors open at 6:30 
 

7:00pm to 10:00pm 
 

Payment required to hold reservation & 
should be mailed to 

 
Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Attn: Middle School Trivia Night 
3120 Parkwood Lane 
Maryland Hts, MO 63043 

 
Hosted by Holy Spirit’s 5th grade Class 

 
Questions please contact: 

 
Cathleen Leick @ 314-780-1243 or 

catleick@yahoo.com 



8  |  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time,  February 12, 2017 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
We are in need of volunteers to help launder the servers' 
albs. We hope to have enough volunteers to establish a 
monthly schedule. For more information please contact 
Joan Maher at the parish office, 739-0230 x116.   
 

PRAYER SHAWL 
HELP! I need help with some broomstick 
lace. If anyone knows how to do this, 
please give me a call 739-8026. 
 

We have prayer shawls suitable for every-
one in nearly all colors, shapes and sizes. 
Just for the asking. 
 

Our next meeting is Thursday, February 16, 1 PM in the 
resource center. Come join us and see what we are all 
about. Everyone is welcome! 
We can help you with your knitting or crocheting if need 
be or we have other things to do if you are not interested 
in that. There are no minimum requirements. You can do 
as much or as little as you would like. You don't even 
have to attend meetings but they are fun and helpful. 
If you have some yarn you do not need, we can use that, 
too. For info on any of the above, please call Marlene at 
314-739-8026. 

“FROM THE HEART” 
Our Lady of the Presentation & the new Presentation 
Arts Center (PAC) present "From the Heart." A free night 
of music and art debuting the arts center faculty, stu-
dents, volunteers, music, art pieces, and quilts.  

Saturday, February 18 — Our Lady of the Presentation 
Church Hall, 8860 Tudor Ave, 63114 
6:30pm refreshments and art exhibit 

7:00pm concert a variety of music styles including 
easy listening, jazz, blues 

8:15pm refreshments and art exhibit continue 
Questions contact the Parish Office 427-0486 or email 
Sister Brenda Fritz, D.C., Brenda.fritz@doc.org.  
 

FAITH--MUSIC--TEENAGERS 
This is a call to young people age 10 - 17 to share your 
vocal and/or instrumental musical talent in a faith-filled 
group of music ministers from 40 parishes and schools 
across the Archdiocese of St. Louis called The Young 
Catholic Musicians. These young people lead the music 
for Mass once a month at different churches. Auditions 
are being held now. To schedule an audition, contact Fr. 
Bruce Forman, 314-231-7464 or revycm@charter.net. 
Information on YCM at our web page: archstl.org/
musicians. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 
Did you know that one Mass each Sunday at Holy Spirit 
is recorded for nursing home residents and parishioners 
who are homebound?  This important ministry helps 
people to join in worship with their own faith community.  
If you are a high school student or adult who likes to 
serve others and has an interest in video recording and 
production this ministry is for you!  Contact Mrs. Mary 
Dale-Bannister for more information, 314.497.5048.. 
 

LOOKING FOR SOMETHING TO DO? 
How about becoming a quilter!?! 

We teach on Monday evenings (6:30 to 9 p.m.). If you 
are already a quilter and want to give us a hand, we 
have two groups: one meets on Monday evenings, 6:30 
to 9 p.m. The other meets on Tuesdays: 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
The quilting room is located in the Annex, please enter 
through the playground doors. 
Maybe you crochet, knit, sew, do some woodworking or 
some other type of craft, we could 
use your talent to supply the craft 
table at the Annual Quilt Bingo held 
the second Sunday in November.  

Need more information? 
Norma, 739-3159. 

SOCIAL JUSTICE IN ACTION 
All are invited to attend and participate. Social Justice in 
Action and Metropolitan Congregations United will pre-
sent — "Sacred Conversations on Race" in recognition of 
Black History Month. These conversations will be discus-
sions of various topics and will include cultural exercises 
with group interaction and dialogue. There will be songs 
and a special presentation given by a local Elected Offi-
cial. Plan to attend and bring a friend.  

Tuesday, February 21, 6 p.m.  Light refreshments. 
Sts. Joachim and Ann Care Service 

Celebration Room 
4116 McClay Road 

St. Charles, MO 63304 
Call  636-441-1302  Ext. 350 to RSVP; please leave your 
message. You may also email ffazio@jacares.org 

AROUND TOWN 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUITIES—WE NEED YOU!! 
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AROUND TOWN 
MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

If the cold weather is getting you down, you deserve to 
get away, just you and your spouse, and renew your rela-
tionship by attending a Marriage Encounter weekend. A 
weekend experience you will never forget or regret. 
Weekends are being presented Apr. 21-23 and Aug. 4-6. 
See our website, www.stl-wwme.org, or call 649.7317. 
Weekends fill quickly, apply for the April weekend soon. 
 

 

FIFTEENTH ANNUAL 
HOLY TRINITY 

TRIVIA NIGHT 
Saturday, February 18th  
Holy Trinity Parish Gym 

Doors open @ 6:15 PM Trivia starts @ 7:00 PM 
Cash Prizes for 1st & 2nd place 

50/50 raffles, attendance prizes, raffle baskets 
Beer, Soda, and Popcorn provided 

$120 per table (8 persons max per table) 
For Reservations call or email  
Nicole Bopp 314-651-2809 

643chair@gmail.com 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN FOR 
CHRIST CONFERENCE 

Saturday, March 25, 2017 
Touhill Performing Arts Center 

located on the campus of 
University of Missouri St. Louis. 

Doors open at 7:30am; 
Concluding Mass at 4pm. 

 

Special registration of $35. until February 15; 
$50 at the door, the day of the conference. 

$15. for high school and college women up to age 25, 
Conference is Free for Religious, but please register.  

Registration fees include lunch. 
Speakers for the conference are Sonja Corbitt, 
Dr. Carol Razza and Monsignor Eugene Morris. 

For more info and to register online, visit:  
catholicwomenforchrist.org or 792-7185 for questions. 

 

2017 POLAR PLUNGE 
Plunge Like There’s No Mañana 

Date: February 25 — Place: Creve Coeur Lake 
Support Sarah Ostrowski by joining Christine Ostrowski’s 

team at somo.org/plunge. 
 

Thank you for your support! Your gift opens a world of 
opportunity for children and adults with intellectual disa-

bilities. You tell them that you believe in their abilities 
and understand the value that sports play in fostering 

acceptance and inclusion.  
 

REGISTER NOW! 
10TH ANNUAL CATHOLIC MEN FOR CHRIST CONFERENCE 

 

**New Venue** Touhill Performing Arts Center (UMSL) 
Free Parking and Metro Stop Access  

 
Featuring Marcus Grodi, Rev. Art Cavitt, 

Jon Leonetti and Damon Ownes! 
Saturday, February 18, 7am-5pm 

For more info or registration: catholicmenforchrist.org 
 

LAY EUCHARISTIC CONFERENCE, MARCH 4 
The Lay Eucharistic Conference will be presented by the 
Archbishop’s Committee for Eucharistic Adoration on 
Saturday, March 4, at the Cardinal Rigali Center in 
Shrewsbury. 

Monsignor Mark Rivituso, 
Vicar General of the Archdiocese of St. Louis, 

will speak on 
“Eucharistic Adoration and the Fatima Message”. 

 

The conference begins at 8:30 A.M. with the celebration 
of the Holy Mass and concludes with a Holy Hour and 
Benediction, ending by 12:00 Noon. 
A Continental Breakfast and refreshments are included 
in the $20 registration fee. Send name, address, phone 
number, e-mail, and $20.00, payable to  

“Office of Sacred Worship” 
Archbishop’s Committee for Eucharistic Adoration 

4431 Lindell Blvd. 
St. Louis, MO   63108.    

Contact Mary Ann, 373-8208 for further information 
 

DAUGHTERS OF CHARITY 
ONLINE LENTEN RETREAT 

MARCH 5-8, 2017 
Meet with us on Skype or by phone to reflect and ask 
questions about discerning religious life. Walk through 
tools and materials with a retreat director and pray with 
us. We’re here to meet you where you are, on your time. 
Open to single Catholic women ages 18-40. For more 
information, contact Sister Virginia Ann Brooks, D.C. at 
sistervirginiaann.brooks@doc.org or 812-963-7559. 
Register online at called2.be/Lent17 
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SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME — (FEBRUARY 19, 2017) 
Lv 19:1-2, 17-18 — Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8, 10, 12-13 — 1Cor 3:16-23 — Mt 5:38-48 
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